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Media release 

 
 
IGF STATEMENT ON FREEZE OF WORLD GOLF RANKINGS 
 
In light of the ongoing health crisis related to the Coronavirus Pandemic and necessary 
cancellation of golf tournaments worldwide, the International Golf Federation fully 
understands and supports the immediate freezing of the men’s and women’s official world 
golf rankings in order to protect their integrity. 
 
This decision effectively freezes the ranking system for the Tokyo 2020 Olympic Games until 
such time as the world ranking systems recommence, given that the Olympic Golf Ranking 
System for men and women is based upon them.  
 
The qualification system for the Tokyo 2020 Olympic Games commenced on 1 July 2018 
and will conclude on 22 June 2020 for the men and from 8 July 2018 through to 29 June 
2020 for the women, with players accumulating World Ranking Points over a two-year 
“rolling” period.  This has proven to be a fair and equitable system and despite the freeze, 
we believe that the system remains fair to all athletes who are vying for qualification to the 
Tokyo Olympic Games.  
 
We have discussed this with the IOC, which fully supports the decision. 
 
 
 
 


